
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

4. CHRISTCHURCH CITY PROPOSED NEW SPEED LIMITS 
 
 The Traffic Engineer sought the Board’s support to relocate the 50/80 km/h speed limit change on 

Burwood Road/Prestons Road and to post a speed limit of 30 km/h on the New Brighton Mall. 
 
 The Board decided to support the following speed limit changes: 
 
 1. That the speed limit on Prestons Road easterly, generally, along Prestons Road from a point 

measured 500 metres east from Grimseys Road to a point measured 200 metres west, 
generally, from Burwood Road, remain at 80 km/h.   

 
 2. That the speed limit of 80 km/h on Prestons Road and Burwood Road measured along Prestons 

Road from a point 200 metres westerly, generally, from Burwood Road, and along Burwood 
Road, to a point measured 180 metres south generally, from Waitikiri Drive, be uplifted. 

 
 3. That the speed limit on Seaview Road from Union Street east generally, to Oram Avenue (New 

Brighton Mall) be set at 30 km/h. 
 
 4. That the speed limit on Oram Avenue from Seaview Road south generally, to Beresford Street 

(New Brighton Mall) be set at 30 km/h. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


